Good morning Senators

| am urging the passing of SB 428 by the Senate Education Committee! It is time our children and students come first. It
is time to stop wasting money, valuable classroom time and the well being of students with unproven,

inequitable, harmful data driven testing.

Please allow for this audit so the facts will be made clear!

Thank you for your dedication to the betterment of our children’s education and well being.

Best regards,
LuAnne Dindia DeMarco

Multnomah County Constituent
SE Portland, Oregon



